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CCIN2P3 
 CPU and disk ressources requested for 2010. A meeting to review all the group 

requests should take place at CCIN2P3 on Monday January 18th 2010. 
 Library issue not fixed yet for compilation of PacMCApp; investigation in progress. 
 Bruno is compiling (SL4 32-bits) and running successfully (both interactively and in 

batch). 
 There is no SL5 machine with a 32-bits architecture at CCIN2P3  SuperB SL5 code 

cannot be compiled locally until it is made compatible with a 64-bits architecture. 
 I was told the procedure to follow to have SuperB V0 included in the CCIN2P3 grid. I 

had no time to run it yet, I plan to do this during the holiday break. I need to digest 
some documentation first. 

 
GRIF (the GRID ressource the LAL-Orsay lab belongs to) 

 The SuperB V0 has been accepted by GRIF. 
 I need to document myself before moving forward. Like for the CCIN2P3, the plan is 

to make progress during the holidays. 


